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Dear ST 

Thanks for your notice put on Oct. 4)2013 outside the Station House, Salute Road. 

In case 9-13 Bolding D sat to be changed to residential one, we strongly recommend its own Fire 
Exit stairs should be 
constructed Please be kindly considering our request, for the sake of the safety of the residents in 
our building 

Thank you very much for your consideration. 

Best regards, 


